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UPCOMING EVENTS

NRMA ROAD SAFETY PROGRAM

LA PEROUSE CULTURAL
EXCURSION

Years 3-6 Athletics Carnival

1 AUGUST On 20 June our students enjoyed a valuable visit
from an NRMA spokesperson, learning essential
tips for staying safe on and around roads. The
interactive session helped reinforce important

safety skills in a fun and engaging way.

 Our stage 1 students embarked on an exciting
excursion to La Perouse, immersing themselves in
the rich history and natural beauty of the area.

They explored the iconic Snake Pit and the
stunning coastal area.

MILLIE’S MUSINGS

Millie, our much-loved
school dog, has become
an important part of our
school community. With
her wagging tail and

gentle nature, Millie helps
students feel calm, safe,

and supported. She’s
always ready for a

cuddle, a quiet moment,
or a happy face to greet
you at the door. Whether

students are sharing
their feelings, reading

her a story, or just
needing a little comfort,

Millie is there to help
build confidence,

connection, and joy in
learning. 💛🐶📚

ESPSSA ROUND 8

25 JULY



KB -          Rokko CC, Alavina L, Crystal R

1/2B -       Sonny M, Claudia D

1/2DF -     Noah C, Robert Q

3/4W -     Caleb E, Emily E

3/4MC -   Kaizah K, Martin N

5/6C -     Malakai R, Clementine L

5/6MC -    Madi O, Blake C

Vacation

Best Travel

Best Trip

S O L D I E R S ’  S N A P S H O T  

T E R M  2  W E E K  1 0

P&C UPDATE

MERIT AWARD WINNERS
WEEK 10

 

R E M I N D E R S

LAST DAY OF TERM 2

Friday, 4 July 2025

FIRST DAY OF TERM 3
FOR STUDENTS

Tuesday, 22 July 2025

What a great first half of the year we have
had fundraising for the school! We had our

Easter Raffle, Election Bake Sale and
Mother’s Day Stall. Funds raised from these

events will go towards purchasing new books
for the library and towards enhancing the

garden space near the playground. 
Thank you!

BOOKS IN HOMES

The students enjoyed a special Books in Homes
presentation! The program celebrates the joy of
reading by providing students with free books to

take home and keep. It was a wonderful opportunity
to inspire a love of reading. Thank you to the Books

in Homes team for supporting our young readers!

Congratulations to this week’s merit award
winners! 


